
OES Principal’s Report – December 15, 2010  

 
 
 
Student Enrollment: 
 
PPCD--8 
Pre-K--42 
Kinder--71 
First--57 
Second--66 
Third--62 
Fourth--54 
Fifth—45 
 
Total:  405 
 
    
 
Progress Reports went out on December 1st.  
 
Our PTO recently recognized all of our students who made the A or A&B honor roll with cake 
and ice-cream. 
 
Our library hosted its first Book Fair during the week of December 6th-10th. Our librarian, Mrs. 
Rivera, with the help of our Student Senate and several volunteers, even hosted two evenings for 
the parents to attend. It was a tremendous success. 
  
The district UIL contest was held on the 6th.  Our students continue to make Ozona proud- not 
only with their accomplishments; but with their behavior as well. 
 
The parents of Kindergarten students were invited to a Christmas luncheon on December 10th.  
As always, Mrs. Vargas and her staff served a wonderful meal. 
 
The Third Grade presented their version of Charles Dickens’ A Christmas Carol, on December 
the 15th.  Mrs. Moran, Mrs. Igleheart, Mrs. Hale, and Ms. Bunger would like to thank the third 
grade parents for all of their help.  They would also like to acknowledge the help of Ms. 
Saunders, Coach Porter, and all of the Teachers’ Assistants for helping them with props, sounds, 
and costumes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


